

Brightstowe School Council Meeting Term 1. 13/10/17

Present at meeting:

Ash – Oliver R and Csongor (deputy)

Beech – Oli T and Eli

Lime – Ciara and Jasmine (deputy)

Yew – Jordan K and Ellie (deputy)

Maple – Damian and Troy (deputy)

Oak – Charlie and Myles (deputy)

The agenda (things to talk about):

13/10/17
1. Councillors were asked to bring a list of issues from their classes
Councillors said:
Can we use the Wii at breaktimes? Can we sit where we like at lunch time? Can we have pictures on the menu so we know what the food looks like? Can we have more sports equipment? Can we have some charity events? Can we use the fitness machines at breaktimes? What are we doing for the Christmas play? Can we have YouTube in classes? Can we go swimming every day? Can we have our own swimming pool? Can we have a dressing up box? Can we access Roblox? Can we get a trampoline? Can we have longer breaks? Can we have more swings?

- Can we have a slide?
- Can we have more get-togethers with other KWS sites?
- Can we go on School Camp?
- Can we have Spotify?
- Can we raise money to go on more trips?
- Can we have more non-uniform days?
- Can we bring in money for snacks?
- Can we celebrate more holidays?
- Can we have more play equipment?
- Can we have fewer rules, but keep the important ones?
- Can we have more priority given to LBGT issues?

Councillors voted/ actions:

No voting, as this was listing the issues to discuss over the year.

2. Sri Lanka

Councillors said:

Julie Cox visited our meeting and talked about some of the work she is doing with children in Sri Lanka who have disabilities and special needs and are victims of poverty. She asked if the council would be willing to help with making some resources/ raising money to help.

She talked about the work that Damian did last year making some resources for Julie to take with her. Julie said that the teachers and children were very pleased to have some pictures and cards to help them to teach and to learn.

Councillors voted/ actions:

Almost all were keen to help with this project. We said we would think in class about some ideas of ways we could help and would bring our ideas to the next meeting.

These are the things we will talk about at the next meeting:

1. Can we have pictures on the menu so we know what the food looks like?
2. Can we go swimming every day?/ Can we have our own swimming pool?
3. Can we have longer breaks?
4. Can we have fewer rules, but keep the important ones?
5. Can we bring in money for snacks?
6. Ideas to help Sri Lanka

Please can all councillors arrange a class meeting beforehand so that they can discuss the issues with their class and get their **opinions?** Remember to make notes and bring them with you.

Next meeting: **TBA**